From: Johnson, Cliff

To: O"Neill, Christina
Subject: FW: AHMC permit status/update 13235, 13230, 13221
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 1:19:29 PM

Christina, Can you upload this to accela as a change in Agent or would we need any more info?

From: Vicky Sleight <vicky@madriverhospital.com>
Sent: Monday, November 11, 2019 12:00 PM

To: Johnson, Cliff <Clohnson@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: Re: AHMC permit status/update

Cliff,

We are wanting to put Kim Preston on as our agent on application # 13235 #13230 #13221
Is this enough to do this or do you need something else.

Vicky Sleight

Mad River Community Hospital

Sent from my iPad

On Oct 22, 2019, at 9:51 AM, Johnson, Cliff <Clohnson@co.humboldt.ca.us> wrote:

Hello Vicky, These applications are all incomplete to be processed and are sitting in
suspense. They may be viable, but no substantial information has been submitted that
would enable us to determine that. At some point in the near future we will likely bring
them forward for denial based on the incomplete submittals and lack of response to
our requests for information. If you'd like to withdraw them please let us know. If
you’d like to bring them back to life we can re-send you the most recent
correspondences we have sent.

Cliff Johnson, Supervising Planner

County of Humboldt Planning and Building Department
3015 H Street

Eureka, CA 95501

(707) 268-3721

From: Vicky Sleight <vicky@madriverhospital.com>
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2019 9:14 PM

To: Johnson, Cliff <Clohnson@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: AHMC permit status/update
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I was told I would have to do this request. Can you please let me know
the status of Apps. #13221 & 13230 (APNs 522-492-015 & -016). | am
wondering if the projects are still on-going, or are even viable. If these
APN’s are not viable we wish to pull them. Please let me know so | can
also update Kim Preston.

It also appears from Accela that Apps. # 13235 (APN 508-242-012) has
been inactive for quite some time, or has already been dead filed.
Thank you,

Vicky Sleight

American Hospital Management Corp.
Mad River Community Hospital
Arcata Hospital Corporation
707-445-4221
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